
 1 

 

Gary W. Broadway 
Vernon L. Deckard 

Charles Embry 
Drew Griffin 

Milton Harris Jr. 
Floyd F. Langdon Jr. 

Danny Lowther 
Elroy S. McKinney 

James L. Miles 
Steve A. Murphy 
Hollie J. Samples 

Linda Skaggs 
Gisela S. Spohn 
Raymond Stone 

Oliver R. Sullivan Sr. 

             Commanders Corner                                  
  From the desk of the Commander Hardin Post 113  

Dear Legionnaires and Family Members, 

December flew by. We hope everyone had a great month and a Very Merry Christmas. That 
you enjoyed all of the get togethers at the Legion. The Legion Families and Management put 
a lot of work in organizing parties and events for everyone to enjoy, so please thank those 
who made it possible. Please have a safe and very Happy New Year, too. Be extra vigilant 
when driving, as many people are on the roads and, unfortunately, some are impaired and we 
would hate for anything bad to happen to anyone. Please take time to think about all the ac-
tive-duty Military that can’t make it home to spend the holidays with their families. Remem-
ber, we always need volunteers to help run events. If you would like to volunteer for bingo, 
the Honor Guard, or any other event contact the Legion at 270-737-9949. Even if you can 
spare one day a month, or once every other month would help make a difference. We run on 
Volunteers and are only good as those who take the time to help build the Legion and Fami-
lies. Please keep doing buddy checks with Family and Friends. The weather will be getting 
colder and times may be hard on some. Holiday times can be depressing times for those who 
suffered loss on, or near the dates. Please reach out to anyone you know who may be in that 
situation.   Make sure to read the calendar and follow us on Facebook at hardinpost113.com  

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY  

Brian Knoch  

Commander 

 

January 2023 

             Auxiliary Unit 113  
  From the desk of the President Auxiliary Unit 113

Hope everyone had a joyous Christmas & New Years Eve.  Let's make this new year be the best ever!  There was a Huge 
turnout for the Auxiliary Annual Christmas Party/Potluck.  If anyone left that night hungry, it was their own fault!  Was-
n't the Breakfast with Santa fantastic and how about the Grinch's surprise visit?  I know the kiddos will remember that 
morning for a long time.  A big thanks goes out to all the volunteers who helped to make that event special.  Even though 
Santa won't be at the Aux January monthly breakfast, please plan on attending or volunteering.  It's always a great morn-
ing with plenty to eat and an apportunity for mingling with friends or making new friendships.     
In December several baskets were delivered to Ft Knox for the single soldiers returning home.  The baskets were packed 
with some essential items which were intended to help get them get settled in until they're able to gather what else they 
might be needing.    
As a reminder, Jerilynn Kabel is still working on getting Unit 113's section of the Hall of Fame updated.  So, if you are a 
past President and your info isn't posted in the hall, please get info to her for the update. 
Auxiliary is sponsoring an Elvis Themed Night fundraiser on Jan 7th in the lounge.  Cheeseburgers & fries will be availa-
ble to purchase.  Come prepared to dance or sing along with your favorite Elvis songs.     
A Valentine Dance is being planned for 2/11 so check the next newsletter for updates on that event. 
Remember to pray and support our troops and members in need.  Please volunteer when you can. 
Linda Brewer, President  

The American Legion Hardin Post 113 



 2 

American Legion  Hardin Post 113                          
 2022–2023 Officers 
Commander, Brian Knoch 
brianknoch.post113@gmail.com 
1st Vice Cdr, Robert Schaefer                             
2d Vice Cdr, Gary Brewer 
Adjutant, Randy Harris 
Adjutantpost113@comcast.net 
Finance Officer, Joe Garrett                                  
Service Officer, Tom Dube                                     
vsopost113@gmail.com  
Chaplain, James Borg:                                      
502-509-1615 Send an email to:                 
post113chaplain@windstream.net           
Sgt-At-Arms, Andrew Chitty  
Asst Sgt-At-Arms, Randy Cote 
Publicity Officer, Samantha Daniels 
alpublicity113@yahoo.com 
SAL Cdr, JD Roberts                                        
SAL Adjutant: sqdn113@comcast.net 
ALR Director, Erin Fulkerson                       
President Auxiliary, Linda Brewer             
lsbconway@hardinpost113.com                             
Honor Guard Cdr, Mark Kennedy                                        
Manager, Post 113, Stephen Stewart,                
Asst Manager Treva Schaefer 
Manager_post_113@comcast.net                   
Marketing Manager, Renee Chandler            
Thelegionvenue113@gmail.com 

 

 

Consider being a part of something bigger.                     

Perform funeral honors and ceremonies honoring     

Veterans and their families! 

All members of the legion families are eligible!  

   Contact:  Honor Guard Director, Mark Kennedy

                                                

  

Happy New Year Riders and Legion family! We ended the year off with some fabulous successes.  It was great 
spending time with everyone during the Christmas party and I hope those that won prizes have enjoyed their 
spoils.  The bingo players enjoyed having us back for two weeks and brought the love. Thank you to all those 
who worked those two weeks.  

There wasn’t much riding going on but we did help out our community in a couple of ways. We got the teddy 
bears and toys donated to family court and a group braved the cold to ride up and place wreaths with Wreaths 
Across America. I think with those and bingo, we really ended the year off well! 

We kicked off the new year with the frosty clutch ride and will follow that up with our Texas Hold ‘em poker 
tournaments and our first ever Rider hosted Mardi Gras Gala.  I am looking forward to an incredible 2023 and 
hope we can get out on the road for some group rides sooner than later. Be on the lookout for pop up rides if the 
weather is nice. We are always looking for nice weather day to enjoy some wind therapy. 

 

Ride safe and thank you for everything you do! 

Erin Fulkerson 

Director, ALR 113 

                  American Legion Riders                    
From the Saddle Bags of Hardin Post 113 ALR  Director                 

                          KICKSTANDS UP 

HUGE THANK YOU TO 

OUR FIRST DONATION 

FROM CHRIS HOW-

ARD. CHRIS CAME IN 

AND     EXPRESSED 

HIS DESIRE TO GIVE 

BACK TO OUR VETER-

ANS AND WANTED TO 

HELP OUT WITH OUR 

VIETNAM VETERANS   

MEMORIAL SERVICE. 

THANK YOU CHRIS!!!! 

mailto:Cdr_hardinpost113@comcast.net
mailto:Adjutantpost113@comcast.net
mailto:post113chaplain@windstream.net
mailto:Publicity113@outlook.com
mailto:Manager_post_113@comcast.net
mailto:thelegionvenue113@gmail.com
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Those in need of a new vehicle make sure 

you go see Mr. Andy Cook, and mention 

this ad from the bugler and he will donate 

$150.00 in your name to The American Le-

gion Hardin Post 113! 
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GARYOKE IN THE LOUNGE! 

Starts @ 7PM see calendar for dates 

 

Wednesdays @7PM   

Pictionary in the lounge! 

Tuesdays @ 7PM 

                Trivia in the 

Lounge,  bring 

your brains!!! 

 

WHATS HAPPENING AT YOUR POST? 

Line Dance Lessons                          
Open to the Public  

 Mondays only starting at 6pm.  Levels of 

dance range from beginner to intermedi-

ate. 

Cost is only $5.00                                      

for a fun filled evening! 

Legion Family Devotion     
  

 

Here we are again at the beginning of another year, and there's been a thought in my mind that may seem simple, yet it's a 
powerful truth; “New Year, Same God”!  That brief statement reminds me of the beautiful scripture in Hebrews 13:8 
(NKJV) “Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, today, and forever.”  With changes coming at us so quickly, it's wonderful to 
know God never changes! God doesn't “adapt” to the times. The Word doesn't change according to cultural pressures. God 
doesn't need to run for political office because He is King of Kings and Lord of Lords!  “In every thing give thanks: for this 
is the will of God in Christ Jesus concerning you” (1 Thessalonians 5:18). This statement Paul wrote to the church of Thes-
salonica is one that should be applied to our lives daily. During the holiday season, there is an emphasis on the need for be-
ing thankful.  We can give thanks all year long for the blessings given to us.  So often, we “over promise” on our New Year 
Resolutions! At least I have found that's something that I have done in the past. We resolve to lose weight, read the Bible 
and pray every day, stop being so cranky, be more thankful, and the list could go on and on.  Improving ourselves is not a 
practice to be started on January 1st and ditched a few weeks later.  I have a membership at my local Planet Fitness Gymna-
sium. Every January, I see many people starting a membership and going to my gym.  By February most of them no longer 
attend.  Why is this?  Because it takes time and effort to make good things happen. In the Bible Jesus never told us life 
would always be easy.  He tells of difficult circumstances taking place in governments, communities, and the world as a 
whole. Once again, we have guidance in these matters.  Let us strive for balance in our lives in all areas. John 16:33 “I have 
told you all this so that you may have peace in me. Here on earth, you will have many trials and sorrows. But take heart, 
because I have overcome the world.” 

Please pray for those in need in our Legion Family: Glen Adwell, Misty Corbitt, Bob Craig, John Crow, Peter Edmunds, 

Lenny Hart, Mark Kennedy, Rick Lee, Darlene Probus, Tony Satterfield, Glen Walters, Kim Walters, and Jerry Watkins. 

Please contact Post 113 Chaplain James Borg for prayer needs and blessings 502-509-1615 or post113chap-

lain@windstream.net  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
CLOSED 

2 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

3 
1830 NAPA LN 
1900 Trivia 

4 
1700 APA LN 

1830 Couple Line Dancing 

1900 Pictionary 

5  
1800 AUX  X Mtg 
1900 Gen Mem 

Mtg 

6 
1700 Bingo 
 

7 

1830 Elvis Night 

8 
1200 Bingo 
1300 VVA #1051 
MTG 

9 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

10 
1830 NAPA LN 
1900 Trivia 

11 
1700 APA LN 
1830 Derby City Bop 
1900 Pictionary 
 

12 
1900 Aux Mtg 
1900 SAL Mtg 

13 
1700 Bingo 
 

14 
0800 AL AUX Breakfast  
1800Texas Hold Em 
1900 Garyoke 

15 

1200 Bingo 

 

16 Martin Luther King BDAY 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

17 
1800 ALR X Mtg 
1800 NAPA LN 

1900 Trivia 

18 
1700 APA LN 

1830 Couple Line 
Dancing 
1900 Pictionary 

19 
1900 40 & 8 
 

20 
1700 Bingo 

21 
1900 Live Band/Brad Collins0 

22 
1200 Bingo 
 

23 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 
 

24 
1800 AL X Mtg 
1830 NAPA LN 

1900 Trivia 
 

25 
1700 APA LN 
1830 Derby City Bop 
1900 Pictionary 

26 
1900 ALR Mtg 
 

27 
1700 BINGO 
 

28 
1800 Texas Hold Em 
1900 Garyoke 

29 
1200 BINGO 

 

30 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

31 
1800 NAPA LN 
1900 Trivia 

1 
1730 Derby City Bop 
1800 APA 
1830 Derby City Bop 
1900 Pictionary 

2 Groundhog Day 
1800 Aux X Mtg 
1900 Gen Mem Mtg 

3 
1700 BINGO 

4 
1830 Mardi Gras Party 

POST HOURS: Mon - closed, Tues-Thurs. 4 pm-11pm,   Fri. 4pm-12am & Sat 2 pm-12am,  Sun. 1pm-7 pm.  
   Monthly Breakfast 2d Sat 8am     KITCHEN HOURS:  Posted to Website 
 

Legion Families on Facebook:  American Legion Hardin Post 113 /  American Legion Riders Post 113 /                        

Hardin Unit 113 American Legion Auxiliary /  Hardin County Sons of the American Legion Squadron 113   

January 23 

Phone: 270-737-9949 
Fax:  270-765-6347 
www.hardinpost113.com 

American Legion Hardin Post 113   
P.O. Box 147                                   
Elizabethtown, KY 42702 

 
CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

January 2023 

  All schedules are subject to change.   


